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July 13, 2020

Manuel Alvarez, Jr.

Executive Director

Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training
860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100

West Sacramento, CA 95605

Dear Mr. Alvarez:

Please accept this letter as an official request by this agency to be considered for participation in
the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) Non-Reimbursable Program.

We have complied with all state and legal requirements to employ peace officers in the State of
California.

Thank you for your assistance. 1 am looking forward to the opportunity to be a part of this
program.

Sincerely,
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